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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
I am writing to you to share my concerns regarding the parking situation and safety of our children travelling 
to and from school each day. 
 
Staff, Parents and Governors are regularly reporting incidents where there have been near misses for children 
crossing the road and also regular offenders creating potential hazards on the roads outside of school. 
 
Whilst we appreciate the parking situation is not ideal, it is imperative that we all work together to ensure our 
children and families are safe. 
 
I would be grateful if you could consider the following: 
 

 Please be mindful and considerate of our neighbours by not blocking their driveways or access points 
for bin trucks. 

 
 Do not park on the double yellow lines, on pavements or close to junctions. 

 
 Walk to school where possible or car share with other families coming to school. 

 
We will continue to liaise with the Town Council, Cheshire East and the local Police force to see how we can 
improve the difficulties in the local area.  The PCSOs and CCSOs will be in attendance over the coming weeks 
when they can.   
 
We share all parking and road safety concerns with local agencies so they are aware of the issues in our area.   
 
If you would like to voice your own concerns please email schooltransport@cheshireeast.gov.uk 
 
There is also a consultation for reviewing the crossing strategy please follow the link   https://bit.ly/3unw88V   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs J Carvell 
 
 

 
 


